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February 25, 2011 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Engineer’s Certification in support of 302-FM application license to cover BMPED-20101206AAJ, 
KZLW. 
 
 
Ms. Dortch: 
 
In December of 2010, Javajava Radio was contracted to supervise the construction of transmission 
facilities for KZLW-FM, Gretna, Nebraska.  I personally coordinated work on the facility between the 
antenna design lab, Howell Laboratories/Shively Antennas, and the tower owners, American Tower 
Corporation, the antenna installation company and Nebrasak certified surveyors. 
 
I also personally supervised the site survey, as well as installation of the directional antenna.  All 
equipment designed to establish directivity of the antenna was installed as per manufacturer’s 
specification, and in compliance with the above mentioned construction permit.  All construction was 
completed on February 19, 2011. 
 
My qualifications are a matter of record with the FCC, having constructed and certified dozens of radio 
facilities, including at least thirteen directional FM stations.  If you should have need of further 
information, please feel free to contact me via any of the methods listed above. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Richard A. “Rick” Jesse 
Javajava Radio 
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